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Hamre Jaime

From: Diane Jacobs <dianejacobs2@icloud.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 1, 2018 10:14 PM

To: HAGNR Exhibits

Subject: HB 4075 is disasterous

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Committee, 

 

I urge you not to pass HB 4075. The world-class 1,700 acres of farmland must remain protected under the rural reserves. 

Farmland can not be parceled off to build housing or corporate industry. Once the farmland is gone it is gone you can’t get it 

back. I am a CSA member from a local farm, La Finquita del Buho. I treasure the experience of visiting, working, and eating the 

produce produced on this small scale family run farm. It is priceless to have that connection to where our food comes from as 

well as the historical and environmental importance. Concessions were already made in 2014 when HB 4078 was settled. 

Please vote NO on HB 4075! 

 

Sincerely, 

Diane Jacobs 

 


